
  

Frank Hadley Ginn 

April 26, 1939 - February 9, 2016 

Frank Hadley Ginn, age 76, passed away on 

February 9, 2016.  He was the beloved 

husband of Madge Ginn; loving father of 

Peter Ginn, Tony (Mary Bush) Ginn and 

Sarah Ginn (Gregory) Harris; dear 

grandfather of Georgia Port and Huck Ginn 

and William and Hadley Harris; loving 

brother of Mary Ginn, Patty Feeney and 

Walter Ginn.  

Frank grew up in Hunting Valley, OH.  He 

graduated from Dartmouth College and 

received his MBA from the University of 

Chicago.  Early in his career, Frank worked 

for Booz Allen Hamilton. Later he focused 

on business consulting for many nonprofit  

 organizations throughout the city of Chicago.   

Frank was involved with the Village of Winnetka as a member of the Caucus, he served 

as an election judge, and chaired the Board of the Samaritan Counseling Center.  Frank 

will be remembered as a warm, caring man who loved being with family, friends and 

his dogs.  He also enjoyed traveling and spending time in Nantucket, MA.   

 

A memorial service was held on Saturday, March 5, 2016, at 11:00 a.m. at Winnetka 

Congregational Church, 725 Pine Street, Winnetka, IL 60093.  

Frank and Madge Ginn have been long-time, very contributive members of Winnetka 

Congregational Church where the  memorial service was held. Frank, among other 

roles, chaired the church's "Mission Doing" committee some years ago. 

Madge planned a perfect celebration of Frank's life, in which 3 kids, 4 grandkids and a 

brother spoke on the theme "reflections of love." Included were comments about Frank's 

love for Dartmouth, especially his role in reunion planning, and his joy in reconnecting 

with treasured friends from the class of '61. 

Frank's dementia advanced rapidly over the last 10 years, to the point where he spent 

several years in a care facility. Even though he had been out of contact most of that 



time, the church was full of friends and admirers from the church, the Winnetka 

community, clients of his consulting practice (human resources services to not-for-profit 

organizations), and representatives of the not-for-profits on the boards of which he had 

served. Among these was the Samaritan Counseling Center in Winnetka; Frank oversaw 

a major turn-around of that agency and later served as president of its board.  

Also noted were Frank's love of the University School in Cleveland (which he attended 

for 13 years), Nantucket, skiing, cycling, and running in marathons. Among the 

adjectives used to describe him: loyal, enthusiastic, happy and devilish. 

 

 

In lieu of flowers, gifts may be made to: 

Samaritan Counseling Center, 690 Oak Street, Winnetka, IL 60093 or the Chicago 

Children’s Museum, 700 E. Grand Avenue, Ste. 127, Chicago, IL 60611, Attn: Amber 

Bel’zher.  

 

Info: 847 675-1990 or www.donnellanfuneral.com. 

 

http://www.donnellanfuneral.com/

